
The Invitation of Indonesia VIPs 

 

JICC invited VIPs who involved in Indonesia's nuclear energy planning to Japan from 27th February to 

3rd March, 2023. 

 

【Background/Objectives】; 

Indonesia is considering the introduction of large nuclear reactors at siting points where they can be 

connected to the power grid on the island of Java, which has a large population, and SMRs on the eastern 

side of the islands, which has relatively low power demand. In response to Indonesia's request, we will 

invite members of the National Energy Council (DEN) and VIPs from the Ministry of Energy and Mineral 

Resources (MEMR) to Japan to understand the current status of nuclear power generation in Japan and 

future trends in the nuclear industry. 

 

【Results】; 

① Upon consulting with key personnel of the National Energy Council (DEN), eight members from the 

Ministry of Energy and Mineral Resources (MEMR) and other VIPs were invited to Japan. 

② Information exchange on nuclear energy policy with the Agency for Natural Resources and Energy, 

Ministry of Economy, Trade and Industry (METI) was conducted. 

③ The delegation visited the Kashiwazaki Kariwa NPP, which has completed construction to comply 

with the new regulatory standards following the accident at the Fukushima Daiichi NPP and is now 

being prepared to restart operation, to see an overview of specific construction work. 

④ The delegation visited Japanese companies cooperating with SMR promoted by the Unites States. 

They deepened their understanding of BWRX-300 at Hitachi GENE and NuScale at IHI and JGC. 
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